OCT 0 71382

Docket Nn. 50-244

Rochester Gas and Electric Corporation
ATTN: Mr. John E. Maier
Vice-President
Electric and Steam Production
89 East Avenue
Rochester, New York 14649

Gentlemen:
Subject: Inspection 50-244/81-22

This refers to your letters dated February 24, 1982, April 19, 1982 and June
30, 1982, and your undated letter (transmitting Emergency Plan SC-1 dated May
22, 1982) in response to our letters dated December 15, 1981 and May 20, 1982.

We have reviewed ycur responses to each of the items listed in our Confirmatory
Action Letter dated December 15, 1982 and your responses to each of the items
cortained in Appendices A arnd B %o our May 20, 1982 letter. Thank you for
describing the actions which you have taken or plan to take to improve yocur
emergency preparedness program. As discussed during a telephone ccaversation
between Mr. L. Lang of your staff and Ms. M. Mojta of this office on September
30, 1982, with regard to your May .90 response to Appendices A and B, Item 1,
we understand that the position of Corporate Radiation Emergency Coordinator
has heen filled to ensure adequate coordination between onsite emergency
organizational elements. These actiors will be examined during a futura
inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By}

James M. Allan
Deputy Regional Administrator

gL:

Harry H. Voigt, Esquire

Central Records (3 copies)

Public Document Room (PDR)

Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector

State of New York

bece:

Region I Docket Room (with concurrenceg)

RI:DEPOS RI:DEPOS RI:D \()
it

Mojta:hh Crogker Alla
5’ii’ii_ sl‘ CFFICIAL RECORD COPY (,E

821097
BB10102R 05863k
a PDR



